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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2225 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2225 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, whenever a person driving a vehicle approaches a railroad grade 

crossing under certain conditions, the driver is required to stop within 50 feet, but not less than 15 

feet from the nearest rail of the railroad.  HB 2225 would specify that a driver must stop for a train 

or “other on-track equipment.” 

 

 Enactment of HB 2225 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties 


